
   
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

COVID symptoms 
 

If your child is displaying a high 
temperature, a new continuous cough 

or a loss of, or change to, their sense of 
smell or taste please do not send them 

to school. 
 

 Call the school office as soon as 
possible to inform them of your child’s 

symptoms. 
 

 You will be advised to book a 
Coronavirus test for them using the 

following link: 

 
https://www.gov.uk/get-

coronavirus-test 

 

Please 
encourage your 

child/ren to 
practice times 
tables facts on 
Times Tables 

Rock Stars 
daily for 3-4 

minutes. 

An exciting new 
times tables 
battle begins 

on Monday 31st 
May 2021! 
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Hoffman 93.6% 
Form 
Wilson 93.6% 
Form 
Dhami 93.2% 

 Morpurgo 93.1% 

 Boyce 93.0% 

Blackman 92.7% 
Form 
Strong 91.4% 

Donaldson 90.9% 

 Gavin 90.9% 

 NURSERY 90.9% 

Form Rauf 90.8% 
Form 
Murphy 90.0% 

Form Fine 89.8% 

INKPEN 89.6% 

 Zephaniah 88.0% 

Pullman 87.2% 

 McKEE 86.7% 
Form 
Naidoo 85.9% 

Bloom 85.4% 
Whole 
School 90.3% 

KS1 90.00% 

KS2 90.8% 

EYFS 89.10% 

 

 

 

 

Our attendance 
target for 2020/21 

is 96%.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What an exciting and event filled half term!  The children have been busy 
with Ramadan, Eid Celebrations, taking part in challenges on National 
Numeracy Day, donating to the Springfield Food Bank alongside working 
hard during lessons. 
 
We have been delighted to see children in all year groups taking advantage 
of the after school clubs on offer this term as the government has begun to 
remove restrictions further allowing us more freedom, however, I must 
stress that we are still required to adhere to government guidelines to help 
prevent the spread of this deadly virus. 
 
We are thrilled to be distributing food from the Springfield Food Bank for 
the first time today!  This could not have been achieved without your 
generous donations which will provide support to members of the school 
community. Please continue to send in your donations of packet, tinned 
and other non-perishable food items throughout next term so that we can 
provide this valuable service to Springfield families.  
 
Our school attendance remains an area for improvement so it is vital that 
your child/ren come to school everyday. Birmingham Local Authority have 
restarted their compulsory, formal processes for families with poor levels of 
attendance.  
 
Enjoy a safe half term break and we look forward to welcoming the children 
back on Monday 7th June. 

 
Kindest Regards 
Mrs Dhani-Ali 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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We are delighted to be champions of National Numeracy Day.  Last Wednesday, the children took part in a host of 

maths activities throughout the day including researching famous historical mathematicians, working together to solve 

problems, flogging about maths games in ICT lessons, counting bars and beats during music lessons and performing 

times tables raps they had created.  Please visit our twitter page to see the wonderful activities that took place. 

   
         

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary. 

Summer 1 Term  

28th May Break up for Half Term  

Summer 2 Term  

7th June Return to School  

16th July Break up for Summer 

Bringing equipment to school 

A general reminder that children should 

not be bringing in stationery, balls and 

fidget toys to school. 

 

 

 

Springfield Food Bank  

 

We are delighted to be opening the Springfield Food Bank 

today.  Food will be distributed to families of Springfield pupils 

thanks to your generous donations.  Please continue to donate 

packet, tinned and other non-perishable food throughout next 

term so that we can continue to provide this service to our 

Springfield families.   

 
 

 


